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Today the children supported ‘Children in 
Need’ by having a non-uniform day, 

SPOTacular design competition and 
a giant Pudsey Bear raffle (kindly 
donated by the Rotary club).  
Thank you to our Luke, House                  
Captains for selling raffle tickets. 
 

 

 
 
 Parents’ Evenings 3.40pm-6.40pm. Wednesday 23rd &                  
Thursday 24th November.  
Face to face parents’ evenings are back! We look forward to 
seeing you in school. Your date/time will be sent home in due 
course. If you do not receive a date/time before next week, 
please contact the school or ask your child’s class teacher on 
pick-up at the end of the day. 
There will be a ‘feedback’ form aimed at your own child, 
where you will be able to write encouraging words and share 
with them how proud you are of their efforts, progress and 
achievement after you have had the opportunity to look 
through their work so far. This will be placed in their book to 
read the following day. 
 
 
I would like to draw your attention to our 
E-safety letter to parents, regarding                     
age-appropriate gaming out of school. Possible risks for                      
children using online services such as these may include:                  
Inappropriate conversations / exchanges with ‘friends’ or 
‘peers’ from school. This can then create problems between 
pupils when they come into school (despite the fact the                     
exchanges happen outside of school). It can also create                  
problems between parents / families and if the children were 
not allowed underage access to these social media sites, this 
would not occur. 
Online services use ‘age targeted’ advertising and therefore 
your child could be exposed to adverts of a sexual or other 
inappropriate nature, depending on the age they stated they 
were when they registered.  
Children may accept friend requests from people they don’t 
know in real life, which could increase the risk of                                
inappropriate contact or behaviour. Language, games, groups 
and content posted or shared is not moderated, and therefore 
can be offensive, illegal or unsuitable for children. 
See our school website safeguarding link for further details, 
parent support/help videos, etc. 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/safeguarding/ 
 

 We strive to live our TAKE CARE Values & Ethos each day. 

 
 

Message 

from      

Mr Tomlinson. 

 
 

For even more details of further school events and dates 
please read our week at a glance page, updated weekly. 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/
newsletters/full/1/-// 
 
Here are a few future events: 
Tuesday 22nd November. KS1 trip to Sudbury Hall 
Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th November. Parents’ Evenings 
3.40pm-6.40pm. 
Wednesday 7th December. Reception and KS1 Nativity. 2pm 
performance (1 performance ONLY) 
Friday 9th December. Panto visit for Year 1-6 
Tuesday 13th December. Panto visit for Reception children 
Wednesday 14th December. Christmas dinner day for children  
Thursday 15th December. KS2 Christmas carols in church. 10am 
& 5.30pm (parents welcome) 
Friday 16th December. Last day in school 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023. SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
Wednesday 4th January 2023. Children return to school 
Thursday 29th June St Peter’s PTA BBQ 
Friday 30th June SCHOOL CLOSED for INSET day 
 
Look out for future dates soon. Trips, PTA events and other                   
enrichment opportunities will be sent out in due course.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher 

‘Opportunity to put things right’         ‘Your behaviour is your responsibility’ 

 

Edition No.199 

Severn Trent came into school 
this week to do an assembly on 

how important it is to keep                   
hydrated with water. They also 

taught the children about 
single use plastic and the                   

journey a bottle could take if 
we recycled more! 

More photos to view click here 

Click on this link https://

www.severntrent.education/  for the Kids 
Zone of Severn Trent to learn more. 
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Charlotte (Year 1) has 
been working hard at                       
gymnastics and we are 
very proud of her for 

passing Level 3.  
Isobel took part in 

the Children in Need, 
Walk with Joe event 

at the weekend 
where she completed 

the 2k circuit. 

Chloe has only been 
doing gymnastics lessons 
for a few weeks and has 
just achieved her level 7 

development award. Well 
done Chloe! Also, Freya has 
just taken part in her first 
Rainbows sleepover. As she 

was nervous going we agreed 
we would donate 50p for 
every hour she took part 

and the total was 28 hours 
so she helped raise £14. 

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 
(SMSC) & British Values 

 
Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assemblies. 

By Archie Y6  

By Isla Y5  

By   Noah S Y6 

By Cloris Y6  

By Amelie Y5  

By Hugo Y1 

Mason 
won the 
golden 
boot on 

Saturday 
for 'Player 

of the 
week' in 
football 
training! 
It's only 

his second week, so 
we're super proud of 

him!  
We’re super proud 

of Tilly for                       
completing her level 
3 swimming award 

at Bingham                     
swimming club. On 
to level 4 now! Well 

done Tilly x  

Alicia really enjoys 
going to her                        

gymnastics sessions. 
This week she was 
awarded Gymnast 

Star of the Week for 
her work on the vault. 
We are so proud of all 

her hard work.  

Layla has been collecting spare 1p and 2p coins in her Pudsey                    
moneybox to raise money for Children in Need. So far she has                                      

collected £3.60 and has a target of £10. Well done Layla x 

We were super proud of 
Olivia for being ‘Star of 
the Week’ at Stagecoach. 
Her dancing was amazing 

but she was also recognised 
for how well she looked 

after her peers.  

By Freya Y2 

 

 

Badges have arrived for 
everyone who has taken 

part in the mini                
marathon. And two     

special medals which will 
be awarded next week. 


